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Mark Your Calendar 

October 
20th PTA Board Meeting 
23rd All Pro Dad  
23rd End of 1st grading period 
21 Spirit Day- Bahama Bucks 

 

November 
3rd Boosterthon Pep Rally 
11th No School- Veterans Day 
13th Boosterthon DanceFit 
17th PTA Board Meeting 
23rd -27th Fall Break  
 

December 
12/15- PTA Board Meeting 
12/18- End 2nd Grading Period 
12/21-1/5 Winter Break 
 
  
 

Hello McKitrick Family!!!  Thank you so much for the support you have 
shown us by participating in our September Spirit Week at Planet 
Smoothie.  Your support means so much to both the school and the 
local businesses that support our PTA.  This month we will be having 
our Spirit Week with Bahama Bucks.  Also, we are happy to see that 
we have an increase in traffic to both our website and our Social Media 
accounts as this is one of our main sources of sharing information with 
all our McKitrick parents during this COVID environment.   

Memberships: 
We continue to see new PTA memberships being purchased.  Thank 
you so much!!!  It is so encouraging to see our McKitrick families 
rallying to support the PTA and the School during these difficult times.  
We are getting closer to our goal every day.  If you haven’t had a 
chance to purchase your membership, please use this link. 

OWN A BUSINESS? 
We still have a few spots available for Business Partnerships.  There 
are several ways to become a sponsor/partner (donations, in kind 
donations, spirit weeks, etc.).  If you are interested in becoming a 
Business Partner please reach out to Lindsay Jimison for details at 
McKitrickPTA.VPWaysandMeans@gmail.com.   

Boosterthon 
Boosterthon is around the corner in November and we would love to 
get your support.  This is a fun and exciting fundraiser that our children 
love to participate in.  Last year, approximately 74% of our kids were 
sponsored for Boosterthon proving this is the most popular fundraiser 
they participate in.  Let’s make sure they get our encouragement and 
support!!! 

Lastly, a special thank you to the McKitrick Elementary teachers and 
staff for all their hard work and dedication to our children during this 
time.  It is truly appreciated, and we can’t thank you enough. 

 
Billy Stahl, PTA President 

Message from the  

PTA President 

McKitrick Elementary 
5503 Lutz Lake Fern Road 

Lutz, Florida 33558 
813.558.5427 

Principal/Administrator: 
Allison Cline 

McKitrick Elementary 

https://mckitrickpta.myschoolcentral.com/ptaez/(S(b3ulrmmvko0hv4u4n15hiscf))/apps/webstore/pages/WebStore.aspx?org=1888
mailto:McKitrickPTA.VPWaysandMeans@gmail.com
http://mckitrick.mysdhc.org/
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WHAT’S OUR FUNDRAISER THIS YEAR?  
 

Hi McKitrick Bobcats! Your PTA Ways & Means committee has been hard at 
work this summer to come up with a fundraiser that everyone can do whether 
learning at home or in the classroom. This year we are doing Dance Fit! Mark 
your calendars for November 3 kickoff and Dance Fit event on November 13. 
This is similar to dance revolution where you follow along to the dancers. The 
kids will have a lot of fun doing this in class or at home (teachers and parents can 
join in too!). 
 
Since last year’s fundraiser was so successful, we decided to team up with 
Boosterthon again this year. With the money raised from last year’s Boosterthon 
fundraiser, we were able to provide homeroom teacher payouts, teacher grants 
and allocate funds toward water fountain upgrades, cafeteria improvements and 
half our track. We were hoping to start those projects over the summer, however, 
covid had other plans. 
 
Due to the school being on a spending freeze over the later part of Spring and 
Summer, we had to push off our projects and re-evaluate this year where our 
fundraiser dollars are best spent. It was voted upon by your PTA that our 
students need a track. Our goal this year is to complete the track and in order to 
do that we need to raise the rest of the funds. I believe we can raise the funds 
needed this year. There is a process in getting it approved by the school board, 
but we have high hopes we can get this approved quickly and hopefully be able 
to start construction over next summer. I know we can do this! Our school is an 
amazing community and with your help and donations I know we can complete 
this project and provide our kids with a fun, safe area to play in. 
 
Please watch for updates on the fundraiser and mark your calendar for 
November 13! 
  
 

 

mailto:mckitrickpta.newsletter@gmail.com
http://www.bahamabucks.com
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Due to current COVID-19 protocols, the district has suspended school based volunteer 
activities until further notice. As new information becomes available, we will post notifications 
as to when volunteers can resume volunteer activities.  
 
Please reach out to your child’s teacher if you would like to offer your time for off campus 
volunteering, including picking up supplies the teacher may need.  
 
We value your time and any time you spend volunteering is important to us. Please log your off 
campus volunteering hours at the link below or by visiting our website, McKitrickPTA.com and 
clicking the Volunteer link.  
 
Thank you for supporting the wonderful teachers at our school even from a distance! YOU truly 
do make a difference! 
 
Track Your Hours Here  
 
Please reach out to me, Jessica Irizarri, if you have any questions 
at mckitrickpta.vpvolunteers@gmail.com. 
 

VOLUNTEERS 

Our Spirit week at Planet Smoothie 
was a big success! Thank you to our 
Business Partner Planet Smoothie for 
donating a portion of the smoothie 
sales back to our school.  

THANK YOU 

mailto:mckitrickpta.newsletter@gmail.com
http://mckitrickpta.com/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdckRUD4G0s-PX8D_dPLeSHB-8UMZmu5dTSWaxvjEWNnyxVQg/viewform
mailto:mckitrickpta.vpvolunteers@gmail.com
https://www.planetsmoothie.com/stores/19194
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Quick Links 
 

McKitrick PTA Website 
 

McKitrick PTA Store 
 

McKitrick PTA Facebook 
 

McKitrick PTA Twitter 
 

McKitrick Elementary 
Website 

 
2020-20201School 

Calendar 
 

McKitrick Lunch Menus 
Meal Pre-Pay 

Achieva Credit Union was founded in 1937 by a group of 
seven teachers, so our roots run deep in education. Achieva 
proudly supports many local schools and community events 
and provides classroom grants through fundraising efforts of 
the Achieva Foundation. We believe in community and have 
created multiple ‘Partner’ accounts, offering special benefits 
for those who work in education, healthcare, law 
enforcement/fire/military, and government employees. We 
also believe in instilling financial literacy from a young age 
and offer specialty savings accounts for youth and teens, 
preparing our youth to achieve financial peace of mind at 
every stage of life. Come meet our team and enjoy a free cup 
of coffee at your local branch, located at 2115 Collier 
Parkway, Land O Lakes, FL 34639, and let us show you 
what GOOD banking is all about!   
We are also excited to announce the addition of our Trinity 
branch – located at 12006 State Road 54, Odessa, FL 
33556.   
Achieva Credit Union is federally insured by NCUA. 
 

mailto:mckitrickpta.newsletter@gmail.com
https://mckitrickpta.com/
https://mckitrickpta.myschoolcentral.com/ptaez/(S(50x52nmbirf0f0f2v4zt0exj))/apps/webstore/pages/WebStore.aspx
https://www.facebook.com/McKitrickpta/
https://twitter.com/mckitrickpta
http://mckitrick.mysdhc.org/
http://mckitrick.mysdhc.org/
https://www.sdhc.k12.fl.us/calendar/
https://www.sdhc.k12.fl.us/calendar/
https://schools.mealviewer.com/school/McKitrickElementarySchool
https://www.mypaymentsplus.com/App/Payment.aspx
https://www.achievacu.com/
https://www.achievacu.com/
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Quick Links 

Almost Home is a family owned business created by Lutz native Natalie Zambito Nelson. Almost 
Home is a fully licensed facility that has just begun its 9th year of business. Almost Home offers a 
wide range of child care. After School Care is designed for grades Kindergarten through 5th grade for 
$60.00 per week. The After School Program focuses on having the children complete their 
homework before they start the variety of indoor and outdoor activities daily. These activities 
include Air Hockey, Wii Games, Art, Board Games, Football, Basketball, Field Hockey etc. The After 
School Program closes at 6:30 PM to give parents ample time to leave work and pick up their 
children without feeling rushed.  
 
The Child Sitting Program gives parents of children ages 3 years old to 13 years old a chance to have 
an evening out on Friday and Saturday nights. The Child Sitting Program is membership based for 
children not enrolled in our After School program. We have 2 memberships available a One Use per 
Month for $30.00 and The Unlimited for $59.00 per month. Both memberships cover up to 2 
children.  For children enrolled in our After School program, the cost is $15 per evening per child.  
The Summer Program also accepts children ages 3 to 13. The summer program is packed with 
exciting field trips, special guests, and activities. This program is designed to keep kids engaged all 
day long by rotating them to the various activities every 45 minutes.  
 
Almost Home also offers an academically and socially focused VPK Program designed to get your 4 
year old ready for Kindergarten. This program offers various rollover times to accommodate every 
parent’s needs.  
The center has a child capacity of 113 students and maintains an 18:1 staff to child ratio for the After 
School, Child Sitting and Summer Camp Programs and a 1:10 ratio for the VPK Program. 
 

Business Partner Spotlight: Almost Home   
 
 
 
 

mailto:mckitrickpta.newsletter@gmail.com
https://almosthomekid.com/
https://almosthomekid.com/
https://almosthomekid.com/
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Platinum  

Business Partners 

3947 Van Dyke Rd.  

Lutz, FL 33558 

https://www.planetsmoothie.c

om/stores/19194 

 

mailto:mckitrickpta.newsletter@gmail.com
http://www.jerseymikes.com
http://www.mascotUniverse.com
Etsy.com/Shop/PaperPartyDesignInk
https://www.planetsmoothie.com/stores/19194
https://www.planetsmoothie.com/stores/19194
https://www.planetsmoothie.com/stores/19194
http://www.dedomenicopedo.com
http://www.lutzuc.com
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17791 Gunn Hwy 

Odessa, FL 33556 

(813) 693-1186 

Sharky Car Wash 

Platinum  

Business Partners 

Primrose School of Lutz 
5001 W Lutz Lake Fern 
Rd, Lutz, FL 33558 
(813) 920-9384 

6625 Van Dyke Rd, Lutz FL 33558 

813-968-KIDS 

 

mailto:mckitrickpta.newsletter@gmail.com
https://www.bahamabucks.com/
https://www.facebook.com/sharkyscarwash1/
https://www.primroseschools.com/schools/lutz/?utm_source=yext&utm_medium=maplistings&utm_campaign=localmaps
https://www.facebook.com/sharkyscarwash1/
https://www.achievacu.com/
https://almosthomekid.com/
https://www.primroseschools.com/schools/lutz/?utm_source=yext&utm_medium=maplistings&utm_campaign=localmaps
https://www.primroseschools.com/schools/lutz/?utm_source=yext&utm_medium=maplistings&utm_campaign=localmaps
https://www.primroseschools.com/schools/lutz/?utm_source=yext&utm_medium=maplistings&utm_campaign=localmaps
https://www.google.com/search?sxsrf=ALeKk01ZTGHEbT4UN29sCs0Xnz6wxRRJJA%3A1600820944479&source=hp&ei=0JZqX4r8GpHr5gL91pGQDw&q=prime+rose+lutz&oq=prime+rose+lutz&gs_lcp=CgZwc3ktYWIQAzINCC4QxwEQrwEQDRCTAjIGCAAQFhAeMgYIABAWEB4yBggAEBYQHjIGCAAQFhAeMgYIABAWEB46BwgjEOoCECc6DQguEMcBEKMCEOoCECc6DQguEMcBEK8BEOoCECc6BAgjECc6CAguEMcBEKMCOgUIABCxAzoCCAA6CwguELEDEMcBEKMCOggIABCxAxCDAToCCC46BQguELEDOggILhCxAxCTAjoFCAAQkgM6CgguEMcBEKMCEAo6BAguEAo6CgguEMcBEK8BEAo6CAguEMcBEK8BOg0ILhDHARCjAhAKEJMCOg0ILhDHARCvARAKEIsDOgQIABAKOhMILhDHARCvARAKEIsDEKYDEKgDOg0ILhDHARCvARAKEJMCOgQIABANOgoILhDHARCvARANOgYIABANEB5Q0hlYyTxgqj5oAXAAeACAAc0BiAHUDpIBBjMuMTEuMZgBAKABAaoBB2d3cy13aXqwAQq4AQI&sclient=psy-ab&ved=0ahUKEwiKpPjdgv7rAhWRtVkKHX1rBPIQ4dUDCAk&uact=5
https://almosthomekid.com/
https://almosthomekid.com/
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Silver  

Business Partners 

Gold 

Business Partners 

mailto:mckitrickpta.newsletter@gmail.com
https://www.ddblindsandshutters.com/
https://www.3brothersny.com/
https://advancedfilmfl.com/
http://titanspineandsports.com/
http://www.sunpedlutz.com/
https://www.chickensaladchick.com/lutz/
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2020-2021 PTA Committee 
 

President–Billy Stahl 

VP 1 Leadership–Amanda Hurst 

VP 2 Ways & Means–Lindsay Jimison          
Co-Chair- Boosterthon-Erin Circelli              

Co-Chair-Megan Wilson 

VP 3 Programs–Megan McCardle                
Co-Chair- Amy Sweeny 

Recording Secretary–Katie Lawsonn 

Corresponding Secretary–Jessica Campbell 

Treasurer–Deanna Okun 

Volunteer Coordinator–Jessica Irizarri        
Co-Chair-Lymari La Llave 

Special Events –Lindsay Whitney  

5th Grade Activities-Sonal Patel Co-Chairs 
Megan McCardle, Crissy Blair 

Website/IT–Cassandra Johnson 

Homeroom Coordinator–Darbie Wilder     
Co-Chair-Michelle Walker 

Teacher Representative–Mrs. Contreras 

McKitrick Cares–Heather Foster 

Holiday Shop–Jessica Diefenderfer & Janaki 
Tuljapurkar  

Yearbook- Danielle Lindblom 

Junior Achievement- Rick Coleman 

 

2020-2021 PTA Committee 
Cont’d 

 

Newsletter-Leah Garcia  

Social Media-Steve Clark 

Reflections–Melissa Cauger                    
Co-Chair-Kat Bobinac 

 Bobcat Bash Coordinator–Katie Stahl, 

Kara Coleman  & Janaki Tuljapurkar  

 Box Tops/Recycles–Kimberly Olson 

Concessions–Erika Brock 

Teacher Appreciation–Lauren Borio & 
Sandy Haley 

Decorating & Hospitality–Crissy Blair & 
Erin Dombrowsky 

Tutoring–Erin Dombrowski 

All Pro Dads Club–Jason Crow 

Bobcat Parent’s Club–Erin Circelli 

Sweetheart Dance–Jessica Diefenderfer 
& Anna Jonsdottir & Lisa Peluso 

Knights Event–Kristina Crawford & Leslie 
Kennedy  

Newcomer/Kindergarten Round-Up– 
Kimberly Thompson & Samantha Lyons 
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